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-----Original Message----- 
From: Mike Tennyson [mailto:srcc@gwtc.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2007 9:31 AM 
To: planning.commission@rcgov.org 
Cc: Marcia Elkins; 'Fisher Vicki'; 'stanford adelstein' 
Subject: Agenda Item #27 Meat Processing Facility 

Commission Members, 
  
As president of the Rapid City Defense Housing Corporation d/b/a Dakota Ridge 
Subdivision I would ask that you support staff's recommendation that the above 
referenced Conditional Use Permit be denied.  Neither the Air Force or ourselves 
support this request.  We feel the location and type of operation will certainly 
have a negative impact on the 200 families that reside at our project.  A meat 
processing facility this close to residential and business will only repeat the 
situation that we use to have with Federal Beef.   
  
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to share our opinion on this matter. 
  
Mike Tennyson 
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